
ROCHELLE CITY COUNCIL 

AGENDA ITEM MEMO 

REGULAR MEETING 

  

SUBJECT: Ordinance Limiting the Number of Class B Liquor Licenses and Placing a Moratorium on 

the Issuance of any new Class B Liquor Licenses  

 
 

Staff Contact: Jeff Fiegenschuh, City Manager; RoseMary Huéramo, City Clerk 

 

 

Summary: The Ordinance Limiting the Number of Class B Liquor Licenses and Placing a 

Moratorium on the Issuance of any new Class B Liquor Licenses was approved January 2022 for a term 

to expire May 1, 2023. In order to limit the number of gaming machines in the City of Rochelle staff 

recommends extending the moratorium on any new Class B liquor license with a term to expire May 1, 

2025. The moratorium exempts all current holders of Class B licenses. If a current Class B is revoked or 

relinquished, the limit number of Class B liquor licenses will remain a total of ten (10) Class B liquor 

licenses. The proposed ordinance does not affect any other type of liquor license.   

 

 

Funding Sources:  

Source: Budgeted Amount:  Proposed Expenditure:  

N/A   

   

   

   

 

 

Strategic Plan Goal Application: Small Business Development & Retention 

 

 

Recommendation: Approve an Ordinance Limiting the Number of Class B Liquor Licenses and Placing a 

Moratorium on the Issuance of any new Class B Liquor Licenses 


